
 
 

 

We would like to hear from you! 

The University of South Florida is conducting a 
series of focus groups for our study, “Students 
with Autism Accessing General Education
(SAAGE),” to collect input on a new evidence-
based intervention. We would like to hear 
from parents and educators who support 
students with Autism Spectrum Disorder 
(ASD) in elementary schools. The input from 
these focus groups may help in the 
development of this new intervention. 
 

What will happen? 

o One two-hour meeting with other 
parents who share similar experiences 

o Private space to share your opinions 
freely 

Are you the parent of a child diagnosed 
with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD)?
 
Are you interested in sharing your experiences and ideas 
about how to best support kids with ASD in elementary 
school? 

Interested? Contact Krystal McFee: 
(813) 974-3536kmcfee@usf.edu 
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Investigator: Rose Iovannone, Ph.D., BCBA-D 


